
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

learning more about what it means to be a greeter and/or usher HMC, contact 

Jake Short: jshort@hyattsvillemennonite.org. 
 

January 21, 2017 Million Women March: The International Guest House 

(IGH) is already full for the weekend of Jan 21 when the "Million Women 

March" will be held. If you are willing to host people from this march in your 

home that weekend, please contact CLapp@hyattsvillemennonite.org who will 

pass your name on to IGH staff. HMC will also be hosting (in the 

church) Mennonite women who come to town for the march. 
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9:30—Sunday School  11:00—Worship Service 

 

A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

Prelude Jonathan Miller 
 

Praising 
Call to Worship (based on Psalm 46)* Michelle Burkholder 

     One: In the midst of storm and chaos, 

     Many: God is with us. 

     All: Let us rejoice. 

     One: In a world of violence and fear, 

     Many: God shatters spears and brings peace. 

     All: Let us rejoice. 

     One: Be still, and know that God is here. 

     Many: Let us rejoice. 

     All: Let us worship God. 
Hymn: HWB 19 – Open now thy gates of beauty     Joanne Gallardo 

Lighting the Peace Lamp Mira Grieser, Brett Sherman, 

 Sadie, Willa 
 

Confessing 
Confession 

Silence 

Words of Assurance 

Hymn: STJ 105 – Don’t be afraid  
 

Hearing the Word 
A Time for Children Cynthia Lapp 
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Scripture Reading: 

     Psalm 46 Chelsea Spade 

     Colossians 1:11-20 Liza Koonin 

Message: Be Still, And Know! Sara Wenger Shenk 

Hymn: STS 110 – Alleluia! Gracious Jesus!  
 

Responding 
Responses to the Message 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Praying Together 
 

The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offertory  

     Prayer of Dedication  
 

Sending 
Hymn: STJ 75 – Be still  

Benediction 

 

 

 

*Call to worship adapted from Seasons of the Spirit (seasonsonline.ca) 

 

 

 

 

 

              TODAY  NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Peter Goering  Sara Fretz-Goering 

Ushers: Glen Gehman, Nancy Gehman   
Nursery: Kim McClain, Jim Rice  Wyatt Feeler, Jeanette Stoltzfus 
Worship Arts: Judy Nord  Sara Person 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Offering Last Week – $5,383 Attendance – 140 
Weekly Goal – $5,852  

 

Lectionary scripture for next Sunday, November 27: 
Isaiah 2:1-5; Psalm 122; Romans 13:11-14; Matthew 24:36-44 

 

 

CALENDAR 
 

Sun. 11/20—Sara Wenger Shenk preaches; 

       congregational meeting, 6:30 p.m. 

Sun. 11/27—Cynthia Lapp preaches; Communion; no Sunday School. 

Tues. 11/29—Pastorate, 7:15 p.m. 

Sat. 12/3—Church cleanup day, 8:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Sun. 12/4—Cynthia Lapp preaches; children’s church. 

Sun. 12/11—Michelle Burkholder preaches. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Welcome: We are honored to welcome Sara Wenger Shenk, president of 

Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary (AMBS) in Elkhart, Indiana, as our 

preacher this morning. 
 

Annual Congregational Meeting Tonight: Please plan to attend 

the congregational meeting TONIGHT, Sunday, Nov. 20, from 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

On the agenda is discussion and passage of the 2017 church budget, an update 

on credentialing Michelle, and training on our Safe Congregations policy. 

Light refreshments will be provided by the Hospitality Committee. All are 

welcome. If you need child care, please contact Karen Haynes: 

karenghaynes@gmail.com. 
 

Congregational Meeting Refreshments: Hospitality will be providing 

refreshments for the November 20 meeting. In addition to what we will be 

providing, we would like to have people volunteer to bring a batch of cookies 

for the evening. Please contact Mary Jo Schumacher at trwmjs@comcast.net if 

you would be willing to contribute in this way. 
 

Baby Shower: Mark your calendars! A baby shower will be held for Erica 

Kraybill and Nathan Mishler on Sunday, December 4, after the worship service 

at the church house. More details will follow. 
 

Black Lives Matter Study Group: This study group will meet on Sunday, 

December 4 at 6:30 p.m. at the church house. Please let 

CLapp@hyattsvillemennonite.org know (if you haven't already) if you intend 

to attend that evening.  Depending on the number of people, we may need to 

move the meeting to the fellowship hall. 
 

Greeters and Ushers Needed: Are you interested in getting to know people 

better at Hyattsville Mennonite Church? Are you able to create good rapport 

with others easily and quickly? Perhaps you are greeter and/or usher material! 

We are looking to add more people to our small and faithful group of those 

who meet you at the door every Sunday morning. If you are interested in 



 


